


Capital Campaign News Update
We have exceeded our ‘Challenge Goal’ of  $1,500,000!! Thank you to all who supported our Shrine Chapel Buildingl Cam-
paign.  All payments received are being held in a segregated account specifically for the Shrine Capital Campaign only.

St. Jude Church
“Remember - Rebuild - Renew”

Challenge Goal                                     $1,500,000
                                      Total Pledged:	                                     $1,598,505
                                      Paid to Date:	                                      $1,070,104
                                      Pledges Outstanding                           $   528,401

 67% of Cash received  398 Gifts,  100% of Goal
Thank you for your continued prompt payments.

Important Lenten Information
LENTEN REGULATIONS:  All Catholics who reached their fourteenth year are bound to abstain entirely from meat on all 
Friday’s of Lent. All Catholics between the ages of eighteen and fifty-nine inclusive are also bound to observe the law of 
fast on Good Friday. This means limiting oneself to a single full meal and avoiding food in between meals. Two other light 
meals, which together do not equal a full meal, may be eaten during the day.
LENTEN STATIONS OF THE CROSS: The Way of the Cross each Friday evening during Lent at 7:30PM. Spanish Stations will 
be on Tuesday at 7:30PM.
SACRAMENT OF CONFESSION/PENANCE: Lent is a special time of Grace in the life of the Church. It is time when many 
people receive the Grace to come back to the practice of the faith. It is also time of ongoing conversion for each of us. Sac-
rament of Confession/Penance is available each Saturday during Lent 3:30PM-4:45PM and on Wednesday 2PM- 2:45PM.  
We encourage you to make use of this sacrament. The Confession schedule for Holy Week will be printed closer to that 
week. Please mention this opportunity to family and friends who may be looking for the opportunity to “come home”!
MORNING LAUDS: As has been the custom here at St. Jude, we pray the Morning Prayer FROM THE LITURGY OF THE 
HOURS (The prayer of the Church) Monday through Friday at 8:15 AM, followed by the Holy Rosary.

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL
The ‘Catholic Ministries Appeal’ has begun in our Parish and across the Diocese. The ‘Catholic Ministries Appeal’ is the 
yearly appeal that helps our diocese fund many ministries, services and agencies in the 133 parishes across Long Island. We 
realize that everyone’s financial situation is different, but we ask you to discuss with your family and prayerfully reflect upon 
the graces that God has bestowed on you and your loved ones. The decision you make is between you and God, through 
prayer and reflection, you will come to a meaningful response. 
Our Parish Goal for 2017 is $62,100.  We have received for 2017 pledges of $22,895, payments received is $9,340, from 
48 donors. If we reach our goal, St. Jude will receive a parish share of 20% totaling $12,420. For any money pledged and 
received over our  goal the parish receives a share of 80%. Please, call the CMA office at 631-678-5800 ext 296 or www.
CatholicMinistriesAppeal.org for more information. There are pamphlets available in the church lobby for those who are 
interested.
The parish attained 107.56% of our 2016 CMA Goal of $61,900. The parish share received $15,872. Thank you for your 
generous support of last year’s CMA. 

Men’s Ministry
St. Jude Church Mens Ministry meets every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month at 7:00pm in the Parish Center. All men of St. 
Jude Church are welcome and encouraged to be a part of this spiritual and fraternal group that fosters prayer and reflec-
tion in a world that can sometimes be void of God and the meaning of Life. Fill that absence with the support of others who 
share your struggles. For more information, call the Office: 631-281-5743.

Rosary Altar Society
Our next meeting will be Monday, March 6th. We will begin in the church at 7:30p.m. for our rosary and conclude with our 
meeting in the parish center. Coffee and cake completes the evening with our Irish theme desserts and soda bread.
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Lent is a great opportunity to enter more deeply into the mystery of the love of God. 
What does that truly mean? Well, perhaps we can be open to change. Usually it is our-
selves who need to be open to conversion and change if we are going to grow and ma-
ture in our relationship with God and others. In this holy season, the Church invites us 
to learn and know our Lord Jesus in a way never known before. Each year we enter this 
sacred season with the hope of maturing in our faith and seeing not only Jesus in a new 
light, but also ourselves and the world around us. These forty days of Lent is a time for 
reflection upon ourselves and our relationship not only with Jesus, but others who are 
part of our daily lives. As God loves us, so too must we bring his love to others, to those 
who are in need, to those who have anguish in their hearts or are sad. Let us make each 
day of this Lenten season a time for renewal in our relationship with Jesus and those 
who walk with us along this journey.

I want to again thank St. Jude’s Family Ministry for a wonderful evening last Friday watching the Dis-
ney movie, the BFG, on our first movie night. It was so wonderful seeing Moms, Dads, grandparents 
and children of our community enjoying a night together. What a turnout! We can look forward to 
more events like this in the future thanks to Family Ministry and you. If you have any ideas for such 
events please I encourage you to let us know. All events, whether it be for the children, teens or 
adults will be organized and presented by Family Ministry, so I encourage all to either join or when 
volunteers are needed to please help. Yes, I know we haven’t had a Party such as New Year’s, St. 
Patrick’s, …. I apologize for that. I am now entering my sixth month here at St. Jude and with every 
day and step of the way I have had to take care of the more necessary needs of the parish. I want to 
thank you again for your patience and support for me! Yes, there will be future celebrations/parties/
galas here at St. Jude, and they will be organized and presented by Family Ministry. This ministry is 
going to provide more than parties, and I really am looking forward to those future events for our 
children, teenagers and young adults such as Game Night, Café Open Mike Night, Arts n Crafts for 
Kids, Ladies Night Out Painting, Baby-Sit Night for Husbands and Wives Evening w/ Music, Movie 
Night, ….

  Question of the week: In what area of my life have I not trusted God’s providential care for me? How 
can I change that this Lent? 

St. Jude, pray for us ~                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                           Peace,
                                                                                                                                                                 Fr. Ryan
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                               

 Letter from Fr. Ryan



Living Stewardship  
We are grateful this week for all stewards in our parish who embrace their discipleship, using the ashes as a reminder to share 
their own gifts at home, work, school, our parish and in the wider community.

Bulletin Reflection
What temptations lure us from the path of discipleship? Possessions? Pride? Power? Oh, Lord, create for us a clean heart 
and renew a steadfast spirit within us.

St. Vincent de Paul
We are never immune to temptation; it is real. But temptation always brings choice, decision, and greater self-knowledge. 
In the case of the Son of God, His choice was also between God and Satan, His decision was to be faithful to God’s Law 
and revelation, and His greater self-knowledge led Him out of the desert to begin His public ministry. In our daily living 
we must place our temptations and the choices within the context of the commandment to love God and neighbor. This is 
Lent’s challenge and invitation. “Join the Society of St. Vincent de Paul!”

Reflections

Faith Formation
Monday, March 6th            	 4:15, 5:30 &6:15 p.m.  Regular Classes

Tuesday, March 7th		  6th Level Confirmation Prep Entry Interviews 4:00-7:00 p.m.

Wednesday March 8th                     Regular Classes
                                                                   8:00 p.m. Grade 2 Communion Parent Meeting – Mandatory Meeting

Saturday, March 11th		  Regular Classes

                                                                 

Virtus – Protecting God’s Children
All volunteers are mandated to attend a Virtus training to volunteer in any ministry in the  
parish.

A Virtus training session training will be held here on:
Saturday, March 25th 9:00 am – 11:30 am in the Parish Center.
You must register on line at www.virtus.org  for the March 25th session held at St Jude’s Parish. All 
are welcome to attend.

Family Ministry Reminder!! 
All Parishioners in the Parish are invited to attend our 

Family Ministry Meeting on Tuesday, March 21st at 7:00 pm in the Parish Center.
Bring your own coffee!!



        

 

Mass Attendance
          Saturday                Sunday

              5pm  7:30    8am 9:30 11:30 5pm Total                                   
Feb. 5      219 140      185   318   300    150  1312
Feb. 12   199  173      147   264   300   140   1223
Feb. 19    229 145      179   245   300   150   1248
Feb. 26    280 150      170   264   290    160  1314

Weekly Collection
Feb. 26th                                    $8,830.49

                                             Spare-a-Dime                            $    910.50
Thank you for your continuous support!

Scripture Readings
MONDAY, March 6, 2017

Lenten Weekday - Lv 19:1-2, 11-18/Mt 25:31-46 

Tuesday, March 7, 2017 
Lenten Weekday- Is 55:10-11/Mt 6:7-15

Wednesday, March 8, 2017
Lenten Weekday- Jon 3:1-10/Lk 11:29-32

Thursday, MARCH 9, 2017 
Lenten Weekday- Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25/Mt 7:7-12

Friday, March 10, 2017
Lenten Weekday- Ez 18:21-28/Mt 5:20-26

Saturday, march 11, 2017
Lenten Weekday- Dt 26:16-19/Mt 5:43-48

Sunday, MARCH 12, 2017
Second Sunday of Lent: Gn 12:1-4a/2 Tm 1:8b-10/Mt 17:1-9

Altar Bread and Wine and Flowers

Wedding Banns

Altar Bread and Wine   
Available weeks:

March 13 & 27th , April 3, 10, 17 & 24th.  

Altar Flowers
Available dates: 

May 7 & 14th

 Masses for the Week
Saturday, March 4, 2017
5:00pm      Ronald Jones †
7:30pm      Brian Lizama †
Sunday, March 5, 2017
8:00am       Christine Guiducci Shanley †
9:30am       Angelica Divito †
11:30am     Lucille A. Scharrer †
5:00pm       Parishioners of St. Jude
MONDAY, March 6, 2017
9:00am        Paul Breschard †
Tuesday, March 7, 2017
9:00am        Cathy Holm †
Wednesday, March 8, 2017
9:00am        (Guild)  Amedo Marotti Jr. &  
                      Marotti Family †,  
                      Anne T. Donnellan †
12 Noon     Thomas Andujar †

Thursday, March 9, 2017
9:00am       Intentions of Michael Lamberti
Friday, March 10, 2017
9:00am      George D. Benjamin †
Saturday, March 11, 2017
8:30am      Christine Guiducci Shanley †
5:00pm      Parishioners of St. Jude
7:30pm      Intentions of John Dunne

Sunday, March 12, 2017
8:00am       Lorraine Hickey †
9:30am       James Burns †
11:30am     Richard M. Cronin †
5:00pm       Judith Moran †
† Denotes Mass is for deceased
For the Sick: Benjamin Jarade, & Virginia 
Archer, Gusepina Baralla, Christina Bonas, Alyson 
Thomas Bruce, Samantha Burns, Mychal Caines, 
Brian Calo, Dayna Celetano, Yvette Pauze Clay, 
Richie Davin, Samantha Davis, Raymond Dhyne, 
Valerie Thomas DiGiovanni, Joann Dillman, , Joann 
Espaillat, Joan Fahey, Joseph & Stephanie Frigano, 
Josephine Gamberale, Deacon Ken Geoghan, Ann 
& Frank Giordano, Anthony J. Giunta, Catherine 
Hannon, Marybeth Hoffman, Lawrence Katz, Walter 
Kellenberger, Marty Langen,The Lewery Family, 
Magdalene Liguri, Joseph Lutz, Maryanne Malone, 
Alice Manzione, Suzanne Marceau, Andrew Masino, 
Kayon & Anthony McBride, Michael McCarthy, Jack 
Monti, Jr., Karen Morrow, Ron Nappe, Rosalie Nico-
lini, Timothy & Paul Novotny, Joan Palmer, Jessica 
& Joan Passaro, Rosemary Pavlicek, Emily Profeta, 
Justina Rodriguez, Eugene, Gina, Grace, Salvatore & 
Vincent Russo, Colleene Ryzewski, Marie Saccente, 
Theresa Salvaggio, Christopher Santamaria, Dante 
Russoso Smith,Theresa & Thomas R. Taylor, Marie 
Uss

For the Deceased: Joseph Michael Fahey, 
Anthony Rollero, Nicola Mancini, Aniello Scotti, 
Joseph  Cervone, Catherine Coyle

For the Military: Nicholas Acierno, Matt 
Corica, Michael Cuervo, Daniel Engo, Cody Farrell, 
Kyle Christopher Gray, Patrick Gross, Mike Hart-
man, Jeffrey Holmes, Chris Howell, Steven Kay, 
Richard Kruger, T.J. Kurlowicz, Thomas Mannix, 
John Maresca, George Naughton, Anthony Ochoa 
Jr., Katherine M. Onorato, Ramon Ortiz, Matthew 
Parenti, Rich Pinckney, Kerri-Anne Pliego, Ge-
rard Posillico, John Redding, Jr., Eric Reilly, Vinnie 
Riveria, Steven Schloesser, Don Skelton, William E. 
Slack, Arlise A. & Michael Smith, Bobby Sosa, Cath-
erine Timlin, Anthony Thompson, Timothy Weisner, 
Jonathan Yanes

III.  Leonardo Arvelo/ Vanessa Tomasina Fattizzo
I. James Browning/ Jody Long 



Around the Diocese
Fashion Show-Chinese Auction  
The James V. Kavanaugh Council #5293 Columbiettes are 
having a Fashion Show- Chinese Auction & Luncheon to 
benefit our local St. Jude Outreach, food pantries, and 
Brighter Tomorrows (an organization for abused woman). 
The event will take place on Sunday, April 2nd at Sunset 
Harbor in Patchogue from 10:30a.m. to 2:30p.m.   Tickets 
are $40pp, fashions are by Dress Barn.
For tickets or further information please contact Trish at 
631-603-4306, or Terri at 631-482-6417. Tickets will be 
sold at St. Jude, after Masses next weekend, March 11th & 
12th. 

Our Lady Queen of Apostles
Regional Catholic School
Open House on Thursday, March 9th from 6:00 pm-8:00pm
Come and find out about OLQA. a place of faith and fam-
ily, a place of teaching and technology...a place of care 
and compassion, the place to be. OLQA offers class from 
Nursery to 8th grade with before and aftercare programs 
available. For additional information call (631)878-1033 or 
visit our website www.olqany.org.

Life Center
The Life Center of Long Island is looking for some special vol-
unteers to assist in our new ground floor center in Riverhead!  
Do you have a few hours per week to help the pro-life work 
on Long Island?  We could help you learn and train on how to 
interact with moms in crisis, assist in fulfilling their needs, assist 
a well trained staff in fielding calls, donations, fund raising and 
networking with local resources.  We need your heart to help 
this work.  Bi-Lingual volunteers are also needed.  Please call Lisa 
or Franci at 631-591-9017 Monday –Friday, 10 am to 4 pm.  We 
hope to have two volunteers each day of the week as soon as 
possible and flexibility is very manageable.

Bereavement Conference
Along with Office of Faith Formation of the Diocese of 
Rockville Centre, we at Catholic Cemeteries will be hold-
ing a Bereavement Conference on Saturday March 25, 
from 8:30  a.m. to 2:30 p.m. The conference will be held at 
St. Joseph’s Parish, 39 N. Carll Ave, Babylon.
This conference promises to be a very informative and ben-
eficial experience for  both the bereaved and those who 
minister to them. The theme of the conference is “Journey-
ing Together in Times of Pain and Loss.” The conference 
registration fee is $35 per person, which includes breakfast 
and lunch. Additional information or register at: www.drvc-
faith.org/bereavement

“A Quiet Lent: Listening to St. Joseph” - 
Lenten Day of Prayer Sunday, March 19, 2017 - Fr. Patrick 
J. Griffin, C.M., will present a Day of Prayer at the Semi-
nary of the Immaculate Conception, 440 West Neck Road, 
Huntington from 9:30 am to 3 pm. Talks by Fr. Griffin, 
Quiet Time, Confession, Lunch and Mass. Donation - $30. 
Sponsored by Friends of the Seminary. Reservations re-
quired: 631.423.0483x102 or bmalone@icseminary.edu

Augustine Institute Book of the Week
Render Unto Caesar — Archbishop Charles J. Chaput
Few topics in recent years have ignited as much public 
debate as the balance between religion and politics. Does 
religious thought have any place in political discourse? 
Do religious believers have the right to turn their values 
into political action? What does it truly mean to have a 
separation of church and state? The very heart of these 
important questions is here addressed by one of the lead-
ing voices on the topic, Charles J. Chaput, Archbishop of 
Philadelphia.

Our Lady Queen of Apostles
Annual Bloomin’ Bucks Raffle
Grand Prize $10,000, 2nd Prize $2,000, 3rd Prize $1,000 
and 20 Prizes of $100
Ticket Donation: $50.00
Drawing will take place on Saturday March 25th @ 8 pm in 
conjunction with our Annual Chinese Auction. To pur-
chase tickets call (631) 878-1033. Make checks payable to 
OLQA.
Tickets will be available for sale here at St. Jude after Mass 
this weekend, March 4th & 5th. All proceeds support the 
financial obligations of the school. We thank you for your 
continued support of our fundraising events!!

The Church in Need Collection
This weekend a collection will be taken for “The Church in 
Need.”  The monies collected at this time will be shared 
among three areas of the world where there is particular 
need for help:
-Church in Central and Eastern Europe 
-The Church in Latin America-
-The Church in Africa – 
Thank you for your generosity.

Protecting God’s Children at Work
On February 14, 2017, Newsday reported that Mr. Efraim 
Villafane was indicted on charges of sex crimes commit-
ted against a teenage female. Mr. Villafane had served 
as a Music Minster in Our Lady of Mount Carmel parish, 
Patchogue, and Saint John the Evangelist parish, Center 
Moriches. When the allegations were first made, Mr. Vil-
lafane was removed from employment immediately. The 
Office for the Protection of Children and Young People of 
the Diocese of Rockville Centre cooperated fully with law 
enforcement through its investigation.
In accordance with the Church’s continuing commitment 
to child protection, we encourage any person who has 
been subject to abuse by any clergy member, or Church 
employee or volunteer, to contact the diocesan Office for 
the Protection of Children and Young People at its special 
phone line for reporting allegations of abuse: 516-594-
9063.



19th Annual Irish Festival
Join Hofstra University as we celebrate the Irish culture 
on Sunday, March 12th from 11a.m. to 5p.m.  There is live 
entertainment, children’s activites, Irish food, Irish products 
for sale and many vendors. The cost is $6 Adult; $5 Senior 
Citizen; children under 12 admitted free. For more informa-
tion, call 516-463-6582 or visit hofstra.edu/festivals.

Senior SCAM and Senior ID Card Events
On Thursday, March 16th Senator Tom Croci’s will host this 
event from 1 to 2p.m.  at the Patchogue-Medford Public Li-
brary, 54-60 East Main St, Patchogue. If you would like addi-
tional information regarding the Scam Prevention Seminar 
or the Senior Photo ID Cards, please contact 631-360-3356.

Around the Diocese

St. Jude 33rd Annual Golf Outing
On Wednesday, June 7th, 2017, St. Jude R.C. Church of Mastic Beach will be hosting their 33rd annual golf outing at 
Great Rock Golf Club in Wading River.  Over the past 30 years, this outing has raised thousands of dollars to benefit the 
Parish Outreach program which provides services for the neediest in our community.  This outing is the primary finan-
cial source for Outreach.  It is our goal to make this year’s contribution our best ever and we hope that you will consider 
supporting our mission.  Please refer to the many sponsorship options that we have available and select the option that 
best suits you.  ANY assistance that you can give will benefit countless families in need.  If you would like to speak with 
someone, please feel free to contact us at your convenience.  Matt Kruk (631-281-0800) or the rectory at 631-281-
5743. Again, thank you for your generosity and we look forward to seeing you in June.
Registration 8am-9:30am
Shotgun start 10am
Scramble format - Continental Breakfast - BBQ Lunch - Buffet Dinner and Open Bar - Free Driving Range - Closest to 
the Pin - Longest Drive - Raffle Prizes - Incredible Hole in One Prizes

Golfers
$175 per person*
$50 for Dinner only
*Early Bird Special*
If purchased before
May 7, 2017 cost per golfer drops to 
$165 per person

Sponsorships
Gold Sponsor - $1000
(Breakfast, Lunch or Dinner Sponsor)
Silver Sponsor - $500
(Driving Range, Longest Drive, Closest to the Pin)
Hole Sponsor - $200
Tee Sponsor - $100

Name _________________________________________________
Address_______________________________________________
______________________________________________________
Phone ________________________________________________

(Please provide a number in the event of cancellation) 

Sponsorship
(Please identify what you would like on your sponsorship sign)
Gold __________________________________________________
Silver _________________________________________________
Hole __________________________________________________
Tee ___________________________________________________

Golfers

Name _____________________________________________

Name _____________________________________________

Name _____________________________________________

Name _____________________________________________

Make checks payable to:
St. Jude R.C. Church Golf Committee

Mail to:
St. Jude R.C. Church
89 Overlook Dr.
Mastic Beach, NY  11951



Lenten Fish Fry or Alternative Pasta Dish
‘St Jude Parish’ is hosting our Annual Lenten Fish Fry! Come feed your body and soul on 
Friday’s during Lent, concluding Friday, April 7th, the week before Good Friday. There is 
plenty of time for you to enjoy a meal and comversation, then afterwards join us for the 
‘Stations of the Cross’ at 7:30 PM in the church.

ALL Dinners include: roll, dessert and soda ( or bring a drink of your choice)  for just $10pp.  
The fish fry will be held in the parish center hall from 5:00 to 7:00PM (last serving).
Every Friday night we will offer our traditional Lenten fish fillet, French fries & coleslaw. 

The alternative is the ‘Pasta’ option listed below:
-March 10th: Pasta with ala-vodka sauce and salad
-March 17th: Pasta with broccoli, garlic and oil and salad
-March 24th: Pasta with clam sauce and salad

Cast Call!! Living Stations of the Cross
St. Jude’s Youth Ministry is excited to be planning the Living Stations of the Cross.  

We welcome youth in grades 6 – 12 to be a part of the cast and crew.
Our meeting is March 5th @ 6pm [following the 5pm Mass]

Community service hours will be credited
Refreshments will be served.

Come down and make this a part of your Lenten journey!
For more information, please email Maria at stjudeyg@gmail.com or leave information with Faith 

Formation office @ 631-281-2835.


